
Construction Update: September 12

Pergola

This week, crews placed the brick pavers around the pergola and finished paving the
bridge deck (surface).

Next week, crews will continue working to add pedestrian amenities near the pergola.
Crews also hope to begin turf restoration and pave the Trail if weather permits.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we near the end of construction!

Construction Detour:
The construction detour remains in place until construction is complete. The
detour routes users to La Fox River Drive onto local streets where they can safely
reconnect to the Prairie Trail through Towne Park. Please use the free, public parking
lots indicated on the map. For safety purposes, we kindly ask that you walk your



bicycle while in the construction zone.

For more information and detour map, visit the
​Old Town project website.

​If you have questions, please contact Dan Crosson at 847-823-0500.

http://www.oldtownalgonquin.org

